
Oregon families have been asking 
for education options.

Learn more at

You have an opportunity to put…

…on the November 2024 ballot!

It’s time to…

What can you do? 

•	 Empower parents to choose the educational 
setting best suited to the needs of their child 

•	 Provide all students with a quality education 
regardless of zip code, income level, or learning 
style

•	 Allow education dollars to follow students to 
their preferred educational setting

•	 Protect the autonomy and uniqueness of 
private schools and homeschools from 
government control

•	 Sign our two petitions

•	 Donate money to help us bring education 
options to Oregon K-12 students

•	 Spread the word about this historic School 
Choice movement

•	  Join with us to volunteer your time and talents

Open Enrollment 
+ School Choice 

for Oregon

IT’S TIME.

EducationFreedomforOregon.com 

Let Them
Learn Oregon



THE FACTS!

What is the Open Enrollment Measure? 

Say goodbye to education barriers based on where 
the student lives! This measure will bring open 
enrollment back to Oregon and give public school 
students the opportunity to attend any public 
school or any public charter school that has 
available space.

What is the School Choice Measure?

Say goodbye to education discrimination that has 
prevented education funding from benefitting ALL 
Oregon K-12 students! This measure will create a 
School Choice Account that allows parents to spend 
their education dollars on nonpublic educational 
options. 

Who will qualify for a School Choice Account?

Any Oregon resident student who is eligible for 
enrollment or is already enrolled in an Oregon 
K-12 public school may choose to opt out of public 
school and request a School Choice Account.

How much will be transferred to the School 
Choice Account?

At minimum, $7,600 per student, per year will be 
transferred into an Educational Savings Account 
(ESA), which will be administered by a nonprofit 
chosen by the family. 

Once deposited into the School Choice Account, the 
funds will NO LONGER be public funds – severing 
the tie between the funds and the State.  

As a 501 (c)(4), contributions to Education Freedom for 
Oregon are not tax deductible as charitable contributions.

Contact Us: 
info@EducationFreedomforOregon.com

EducationFreedomforOregon.com


